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Contacting 
Donors 

May 1 to today 
 

When we revamped our 

website May 1, we 
neglected to change the 
Donate button link from 
the Community 
Foundation to the 
Literacy Council.  It has 

come to our attention that 
donations made to us for the 
period May 1 to today did 
not come to us but stayed 
with the Community 
Foundation. 
 
We have since set up a new 
PayPal account and button 
that will link your donation 
directly to the Literacy 
Council.   

 
The Community Foundation 
has been very helpful in 
helping us sort through the 
donations. 

 
If you did not receive an 
acknowledgement of your gift 
from the Literacy Council, 
PLEASE, contact us.  
 
We sincerely wish to 
acknowledge the gift you gave 
to us and we will verify that 
your gift will support our 
literacy work in Carroll County.    

        
 
 

 
From you 

 
 

+ 

 

 
From Kahlert 
Foundation 

 
 

= 
 

For the 
Literacy 
Council 

 
  

 
Generous Matching Grant 

 
The Kahlert Foundation has offered the Literacy Council a matching 

grant for the upcoming holiday season. The Literacy Council receives 
donations year round but donations naturally culminate during the holiday 
season and/or yearend tax planning.  This year donors have the 
opportunity to have their gift doubled by the Kahlert Foundation.  As an 
example, if you donate $100.00 to the Council, then the Kahlert Foundation 
will match it with an additional $100.00 donation.      
 
 

The matching period will be from 
December 1, 2017 to January 15, 2018. 

 

Thank You, Ahead of Time 
Thank you, Kahlert Foundation 

1.  
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Golf Tournament 
Friday, Sept. 22, 2017 

 

 
 

There is still time to register. 
 
Preparations for the 2nd Annual Golf Tournament are progressing 
with 18 teams currently registered. If you are interested, call 

Scott Greenholtz at J&G Liquors, 410-596-3811 or Sam 

Greenholtz at the Literacy Council, 410-598-6981.  The cost is 

$100 for an individual, $400.00 for a team and $450.00 for a team 
with a hole sponsorship. 
 
 
Registration begins at 7:00 AM with Tee Off promptly at 8:00 AM.  
Coffee and Donuts will be provided for the early arrivals.  Lunch 
and the awarding of prizes immediately follows completion of 
play at the clubhouse. 
 
 

Quail Valley Golf Course 
900 Teeter Road 

Littlestown, PA 17340 
 

 

 
Tutor Training 

 
The next tutor training will be 

 

September 23 
Heidi White, our Student /Tutor 
Coordinator conducts tutor training 
classes at least twice a year – 
sometimes more depending on 
interest.  Usually once in the fall 
and once in the spring.  If you have 
ever thought about tutoring and 
wonder what is involved check out 
the website  
 

http://literacyccmd.org/ 
 

What is required of tutors: 
 

 A commitment to one year 
of tutoring 

 

 A high school diploma 
 

 Attendance at a training 
session 
 

 Willingness to be a good 
neighbor 
 

 Flexibility in setting your 
schedule to another adult’s 

 

http://literacyccmd.org/
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